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Christmas and New Year Closures

The surgery will close for Christmas at 6pm on Tuesday 24 December 2024 and reopen at 8am on Friday 27 December 2024. We will close on at 6pm on Tuesday 31 December 2024 for the New Year bank holiday and reopen at 8am on Thursday 2 January 2025.

The Doctors and staff would like to wish all patients a Happy Christmas and a safe and healthy New Year.

FOR URGENT MEDICAL ADVICE PHONE 111
FOR MEDICAL EMERGENCIES PHONE 999

Dispensary
Please do not request medication early for Christmas unless your collection date falls on Christmas Day, Boxing Day or New Years Day. 
If you request extra medication – your request may well be refused (unless genuine reason).   We are only closed for 3 days over Christmas and New Year and the extra requests cause additional pressure on both our team and stock levels. Please allow 7 days for collection.
Flu Vaccinations
The Doctors would like to thank all patients that supported the surgery by having their flu vaccinations with us. Not only does it help to keep you healthy, but it also generates funding for the practice, so we are able to offer more clinics to vaccinate the elderly population that are unable to travel elsewhere to get vaccinated. 
Please contact the surgery if you would still like to have your flu vaccination (Eligibility restrictions apply)

Maternity Services
Anyone requiring maternity services should contact them direct on 01482 605304. If you have any health issues relating to pregnancy, please contact the surgery.

Online Access (Help us to help you)
Did you know you can now access your own pathology results online via the NHS App or the System Online App. This saves phone calls to the surgery and provides you with an immediate response.  

Fit notes – Can also be requested online via a link on our website.

Reminder, the surgery can set up online access to request repeat prescriptions, access to your clinical record or to make a routine appointment.  All of these can also be accessed via the NHS App.

From 1 April 2024, as part of our contract, we are extending our offer to include online consultations for urgent/on the day appointments.  We would welcome your input while we make this important change.    There is a patient survey for you to complete at the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/XaPRrLCiEz?origin=lprLink

We would be grateful if you could complete this for us. 

Building Improvements
Our alterations are progressing, we would like to thank patients for being understanding.  A reminder that the post box for repeat prescriptions is next to the ramp at the temporary entrance at the back of the surgery.

Fundraising
We are planning a raffle in the New Year to help fund equipment required for the new rooms.  We would be grateful for any raffle prizes donated from local businesses to help us raise funds.  Any queries/donations please email the Practice Manager at S.gray4@nhs.net.

Ambient scribe
This is a helpful tool that allows your clinician to focus entirely on you during your visit whilst still allowing them to accurately capture medical information.  You may be asked for your consent during your visit for this trial.

New Phone System
We have had a new phone system installed recently. Please listen carefully to the options 
As they have changed.



If you have any queries regarding the practice, please call us on 
01430 440225
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